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 Cynthia Rand OBJ2016/4084/T 27/07/2016  19:11:15 The two figs from the front are of local amenity.  These were noted as such in the tree report from the 

planning application which was previously approved.  They should not be removed for this reason.  

The front boundary treatment was noted as being retained in the same planning. application.  If these 

are cut down and stumps ground, then can there be any replacement green boundary?  These seem 

natural to the local setting where bushes are used to create a boundary between a private property and 

the public side walk.  Without knowing the intent of the boundary, it should be denied removal until 

such time.
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